Request for Qualifications and Proposal

Annual Audit and Financial Reports
Fort Bend County Improvement District No. 24
The Board of Directors of Fort Bend County Improvement District No. 24 seek a proposal from a Certified Public Accountant experienced in generally accepted accounting principles for government entities to perform an annual independent audit of its financial accounts and records for fiscal year 2015 which concluded on December 31, and to prepare annual financial reports.  
The Fort Bend County Improvement District No. 24 is a municipal management district created by the Texas Legislature in 2013 and is governed by Chapter 375, Texas Local Government Code, Chapter 49, Texas Water Code and Chapter 3898 Texas Special Districts Local Laws Code.

The Board will hold a meeting in January, and hopes to select an auditor at that meeting.  If you are interested in providing the audit service, please send your proposal by mail, fax or e-mail no later than 5 pm, Tuesday, January 12, 2015, to:

Linda Clayton
Hawes Hill Calderon, LLP
9610 Long Point Rd, Suite 150
Houston TX  77055
Fax:  (281) 888-6314 
E-mail:  shill@haweshill.com
If you have questions, please call Linda Clayton at 713-595-1260.
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